
PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE
VILLAGE OF OYSTER BAY COVE

Notice is hereby given pursuant to the provisions of Section 104 of the Public

Officers Law that the Tax Lien Sale scheduled for Tuesday, March 31, 2020 has been

cancelled.

Dated: March 27, 2020             Joanne Casale            
  Village Clerk

Receipt of Notice Acknowledge

____________________________ ________________

News Media

THIS IS NOT A LEGAL NOTICE FOR PUBLICATION.  HOWEVER, YOU MAY

WISH TO PUBLISH THIS INFORMATION AS A PUBLIC SERVICE.


